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NOTICE

A national level competition is being organized by JUT, promoting "ldea Pitching" for budding and
interested future entrepreneurs. The competition will involve three stages. Short listing of ideas at the
individual institute level, shortlisting at organization level and finally selecting the winner at the University
level.

The winner will be assisted financially and will be hand held for translating his / her ideas into reality. This is

a golden chance for future entrepreneurs and we encourage them to participate whole heartedly and

actively.

ln view of the above, students are hereby encouraged to form 4 to 5 member teams from their individual
disciplines or across the disciplines, choose their mentors cum guide and submit their ideas to Md

Serajuddin on email mohammad.serajuddin@akp.ac.in in power point presentation format, latest by

Saturday 30th November,2024 end ofthe day.

The presentation should include

a) The names of team members along with their guide / mentor
b) The business concept,
c) The cost involved in building the prototype / illustration of the service model

d) The beneficiaries
e) The competition
f) Estimated life cycle

Upon receipt of the entries, the same will be short listed by panelists and the needfulwill be done.

Given below is the list of departmental co-ordinators, to encourage and co-ordinate with their respective

departments.

SI Discipline Concerned Faculty

1 Automobile Mr. Tejpal Singh

2 Mechanical Engineering Mr.Mumtaz Rizwee

3 Electrica I Engineering Mr. Shahabuddin Ansari

4 Civil Engineering Mr. Md Modassar Ansari

5 Computer Science & Engineering Mr. Syed Aatif Gulrez

6 Electronics and Comm. Engg. Mr. Sharfraj Akhter

Principal

c.c.: Secretary - Al Kabir Polytechnic, for your kind information please.

Note: This notice is strictly for internal circulation. Any means of copying or reproducing the same without the written approval of the
management is strictly prohibited & unlawlul. If you are not the intended recipient of this notice kindly retum it to the office of AKP.


